
As you may know, the 2018 Stansted Airport Planning Application for expansion to 

43 million passengers per annum has not yet been given final approval.  There are 

difficulties with the proposed Section 106 Agreement and there have been a number 

of new material considerations and changes in circumstances in the seven months 

that have passed since the Planning Application was given provisional approval in 

November last year.  As a consequence, SSE is pressing Uttlesford District Council 

to refer the Planning Application back to the (new) Planning Committee for further 

consideration.   

 

To register your support please click on the link: 

http://chng.it/QGYQV46xvr   Alternatively, there is a link to the petition on the home 

page of the SSE website at www.stopstanstedexpansion.com 
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